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Eventually, you will very discover a supplementary experience and ability by spending more cash. nevertheless when? get you believe that you require to acquire those
all needs later having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to understand even more in
this area the globe, experience, some places, in imitation of history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your certainly own time to perform reviewing habit. among guides you could enjoy now is Stripped Down Dangerous 2 Sylvia Day below.
hysterical tendency", a diagnosis common to women during that period.
Collide Gail McHugh 2013-09-17 Her mind tried to fight a bloody battle against
what her body already knew. She wanted him, and she wanted him bad. On the heels
of college graduation and the unexpected death of her mother, Emily Cooper moves
to New York City to join her boyfriend for a fresh start. Dillon Parker has been
sweet, thoughtful, and generous through Emily’s loss, and she can’t imagine her
life without him—even as her inner voice tells her to go slow. Then she meets
Gavin Blake. A rich and notorious playboy, Gavin is dangerously sexy and charming
as hell. Their first encounter is brief, but it’s enough to inflame Emily’s
senses. When their paths cross again through an unexpected mutual acquaintance,
she tries to deny the connection she feels, but Mr. Tall, Dark, and Handsome won’t
let go so easily. As she discovers Gavin’s pain-filled past and Dillon’s true
nature begins to surface, Emily knows she must take action or risk destroying
everyone—including herself. But how can she choose when she can’t trust her own
heart?
A Dark Kiss of Rapture Sylvia Day 2011-10 Of all the Fallen, Raze's hungers are
some of the darkest and most insatiable. His brazen seductions cost him his wings,
leaving him soulless and immortal, the most dangerous of seducers. He has roamed
the earth for eons, hunting the rogues of his kind and protecting the humans who
provide him with blood and sex. He is content with his life and the transient
pleasures that flow through it... until one night and one woman change everything.
Kimberly McAdams is smart, beautiful, and wealthy. She can have any man she wants,
but the moment she sets eyes on the lethally stunning Raze she knows he's the man
she needs. As one searingly erotic night burns into something deeper and far more
vital than either of them expected, an adversary from Raze's past sees a chance
for revenge. Twisted by hatred, she will take from Raze what was taken from her-the precious gift of love.
Sinfully Sexy Linda Francis Lee 2004 Tired of feeling like life is passing her by,
Chloe Sinclair experiences a passionate encounter with a stranger she meets at a
party, but her brief affair could have unexpected repercussions when she discovers
that the stranger is actually cutthroat corporate raider Sterling Prescott, the
man who is threatening to take over the TV station where she works. Original.
When the Duke Returns Eloisa James 2009-10-06 The Duchess of Cosway yearns for a
man she has never met . . . her husband. Married by proxy as a child, Lady Isidore
has spent years fending off lecherous men in every European court while waiting to
meet her husband. She's determined to accept him, no matter how unattractive the
duke turns out to be. When she finally lures Simeon Jermyn back to London, his
dark handsomeness puts Isidore's worst fears to rest—until disaster strikes. The
duke demands an annulment. Forsaking his adventuresome past, Simeon has returned
to London ready to embrace the life of a proper duke, only to find that his
supposed wife is too ravishing, too headstrong, and too sensual to be the docile
duchess he has in mind. But Isidore will not give up her claim to the title—or
him—without a fight. She will do whatever it takes to capture Simeon's heart, even
if it means sacrificing her virtue. After all, a consummated marriage cannot be
annulled. Yet in forcing Simeon into a delicious surrender, will Isidore risk not
only her dignity—but her heart?
The Arrangement Sylvia Day 2020-01-28 “A well-curated selection of sexy, short,
captivating romances from big-name authors investigating the unexpected twists of

Mexican Gothic Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2020-06-30 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “It’s
Lovecraft meets the Brontës in Latin America, and after a slow-burn start Mexican
Gothic gets seriously weird.”—The Guardian IN DEVELOPMENT AS A HULU ORIGINAL
LIMITED SERIES PRODUCED BY KELLY RIPA AND MARK CONSUELOS • WINNER OF THE LOCUS
AWARD • NOMINATED FOR THE BRAM STOKER AWARD ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The
New Yorker, Vanity Fair, NPR, The Washington Post, Tordotcom, Marie Claire, Vox,
Mashable, Men’s Health, Library Journal, Book Riot, LibraryReads An isolated
mansion. A chillingly charismatic aristocrat. And a brave socialite drawn to
expose their treacherous secrets. . . . From the author of Gods of Jade and Shadow
comes “a terrifying twist on classic gothic horror” (Kirkus Reviews) set in
glamorous 1950s Mexico. After receiving a frantic letter from her newly-wed cousin
begging for someone to save her from a mysterious doom, Noemí Taboada heads to
High Place, a distant house in the Mexican countryside. She’s not sure what she
will find—her cousin’s husband, a handsome Englishman, is a stranger, and Noemí
knows little about the region. Noemí is also an unlikely rescuer: She’s a
glamorous debutante, and her chic gowns and perfect red lipstick are more suited
for cocktail parties than amateur sleuthing. But she’s also tough and smart, with
an indomitable will, and she is not afraid: Not of her cousin’s new husband, who
is both menacing and alluring; not of his father, the ancient patriarch who seems
to be fascinated by Noemí; and not even of the house itself, which begins to
invade Noemi’s dreams with visions of blood and doom. Her only ally in this
inhospitable abode is the family’s youngest son. Shy and gentle, he seems to want
to help Noemí, but might also be hiding dark knowledge of his family’s past. For
there are many secrets behind the walls of High Place. The family’s once colossal
wealth and faded mining empire kept them from prying eyes, but as Noemí digs
deeper she unearths stories of violence and madness. And Noemí, mesmerized by the
terrifying yet seductive world of High Place, may soon find it impossible to ever
leave this enigmatic house behind. “It’s as if a supernatural power compels us to
turn the pages of the gripping Mexican Gothic.”—The Washington Post “Mexican
Gothic is the perfect summer horror read, and marks Moreno-Garcia with her
hypnotic and engaging prose as one of the genre’s most exciting talents.”—Nerdist
“A period thriller as rich in suspense as it is in lush ’50s
atmosphere.”—Entertainment Weekly
A Hunger So Wild Sylvia Day 2012 In a seductive underworld where lycans, angels
and vampires vie for supremacy, Elijah Reynolds, the most dominant of the lycans,
is forced into forming alliance with Vashti, the second most powerful vampire in
the world, and soon their hatred for each other turns into explosive passion.
Original. 30,000 first printing.
The Yellow Wallpaper Charlotte Perkins Gilman 2018-02-03 This short story is
regarded as an important early work of American feminist literature, due to its
illustration of the attitudes towards mental and physical health of women in the
19th century. Narrated in the first person, the story is a collection of journal
entries written by a woman whose physician husband (John) has rented an old
mansion for the summer. Forgoing other rooms in the house, the couple moves into
the upstairs nursery. As a form of treatment, the unnamed woman is forbidden from
working, and is encouraged to eat well and get plenty of air, so she can
recuperate from what he calls a "temporary nervous depression – a slight
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arranged marriages.” —Library Journal A trio of sizzling historical romances that
prove passion is timeless . . . Mischief and the Marquess by Sylvia Day Justin,
the Marquess of Fontaine, and Lady Sophie Milton-Riley are completely ill-suited
to one another. But they will have to prove it in order to end their mothers’
insistence that they should marry. Yet the more they attempt to demonstrate how
wrong their union would be, the more surprisingly, irresistibly right things feel
. . . THE DUKE’S TREASURE by Minerva Spencer Plain, prickly Josephine Loman has
loved Beaumont Halliwell, the Fifth Duke of Wroxton, since the first time she saw
him. But the most beautiful man she’s ever met had eyes only for Jo’s erstwhile
friend, who betrayed Beau’s trust by marrying his brother. Beau hasn’t been home
in years, but when his brother dies in an accident, he must marry to save the
impoverished dukedom. And Jo is the overlooked heiress who will turn his world
upside down . . . THE INCONVENIENT COUNTESS by Kristin Vayden As the eldest in a
poverty-stricken family of daughters, Miss Diana Katherine Lambson’s only option
is a marriage of convenience. Her only prospect is a rogue with a miserable
reputation. Her only true desire: freedom. And that is exactly what Charles Brook,
Earl of Barrington, is willing to offer, in return for the respectability their
union will give him. He will even provide Diana with a contract. But does she dare
entrust her future to a scoundrel? Does she dare not to?
Fever Maya Banks 2013 Jace, Ash, and Gabe, three powerful friends, share
everything--even women, but when they meet Bethany, Jace is determined to be the
only man in her life, even if it means jeopardizing his lifelong friendships.
After Hours Cara McKenna 2013-04-16 A "smoking hot"* erotic romance novel that
will have you up all night... Erin Coffey has been a nurse for years, but
nothing’s prepared her for the physical and emotional demands of her new position.
Needing to move closer to her dysfunctional family, she takes a dangerous job at
Larkhaven Psychiatric Hospital, where she quickly learns that she needs
protection—and she meets the strong, over-confident coworker who’s more than
willing to provide it. Kelly Robak is the type of guy that Erin has sworn she’d
never get involved with. She’s seen firsthand, via her mess of a sister, what
chaos guys like him can bring into a woman’s life. But she finds herself drawn to
him anyway, even when he shows up at her door, not eager to take no for an answer.
What Erin finds even more shocking than Kelly’s indecent proposal is how much she
enjoys submitting to his every command. But he can’t play the tough guy
indefinitely. If they want to have more than just an affair, both will have to
open up and reveal what they truly need. “The sweet, smoking hot, standout erotic
romance you’ve been craving.”—*New York Times bestselling author Beth Kery
Bound and Determined Shayla Black 2013 Resolving to save her brother from wrongful
charges, a desperate Kerry abducts Rafael, an elusive security expert capable of
clearing her brother's name, and ties him up in a secret hideaway where a two-way
seduction ensues. Reprint. 50,000 first printing.
Paper Towns John Green 2013 Special edition slipcase edition of John Green's Paper
Towns, with pop-up paper town. From the bestselling author of The Fault in our
Stars. Quentin Jacobsen has always loved Margo Roth Spiegelman, for Margo (and her
adventures) are the stuff of legend at their high school. So when she one day
climbs through his window and summons him on an all-night road trip of revenge he
cannot help but follow. But the next day Margo doesn't come to school and a week
later she is still missing. Q soon learns that there are clues in her
disappearance . . . and they are for him. But as he gets deeper into the mystery culminating in another awesome road trip across America - he becomes less sure of
who and what he is looking for. Masterfully written by John Green, this is a
thoughtful, insightful and hilarious coming-of-age story.
In A Bad Way Karin Tabke 2015-10-11 What happens when Mr. Suit and Tie meets Ms.
Wild Style? A chemical reaction that leaves them In A Bad Way! A missing stripper
sister, the Russian mob, a smoking hot FBI Agent and the enigmatic woman who lies
at the center of it all, is as crazy sexy as it gets. Isadora Fuentes will do
anything to find her missing sister, even slip on a bikini and serve drinks at the
strip club where her sister worked. But when Andre, the Russian giant who runs the
joint, instructs Izzy, aka "Wild Style," to strip for a federal agent and make a
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compromising video, Izzy balks…until Andre hints he has information on Izzy's
sister—for the price of the tape. Special Agent Flynn Ryker is a loner by choice,
but when his buddy gets engaged, he shows up at Surf’s Up Strip Club in San
Francisco for the bachelor party of a lifetime. What he doesn’t expect is his
immediate attraction to a saucy little stripper named Wild Style. When she
attempts to slip him a roofie and videotape him in bed, Flynn has two options:
Haul her pretty little ass in and arrest her or go along with the sting and see
where it leads… Working together to solve the disappearance of her half sister,
Isadora Fuentes and Special Agent Flynn Ryker may disagree on tactics, but there's
no denying the sizzling chemistry between them. Will the secrets they hide from
each other ruin their chance for love? “Tabke’s edgy and delicious tales hold a
top spot on my must-read list!” ~ Sylvia Day “No one writes hot cops better than
Karin Tabke.” Bella Andre
Strip Search Shayla Black 2013 Going undercover as a male exotic dancer to nab a
Mafia kingpin, Mark Sullivan enters into a passionate affair with Vegas club owner
Nicki DiStefano, whose own secrets complicate the mission. By the best-selling
author of the Wicked Lovers series. Original. 50,000 first printing.
Nevada Imogen Binnie 2022-06-07 One of Vogue's Best Books of 2022 So Far,
Buzzfeed's Summer Books You Won’t Be Able To Put Down, Book Riot's Best Summer
Reads for 2022, and Dazed's Queer Books to Read in 2022 "[Nevada] is defiant,
terse, not quite cynical, sometimes flip, addressed to people who think they know.
It is, if you like, punk rock." —The New Yorker "Nevada is a book that changed my
life: it shaped both my worldview and personhood, making me the writer I am. And
it did so by the oldest of methods, by telling a wise, hilarious, and gripping
story." —Torrey Peters, author of Detransition, Baby A beloved and blistering cult
classic and finalist for the Lambda Literary Award for Transgender Fiction finally
back in print, Nevada follows a disaffected trans woman as she embarks on a crosscountry road trip. Maria Griffiths is almost thirty and works at a used bookstore
in New York City while trying to stay true to her punk values. She’s in love with
her bike but not with her girlfriend, Steph. She takes random pills and drinks
more than is good for her, but doesn’t inject anything except, when she remembers,
estrogen, because she’s trans. Everything is mostly fine until Maria and Steph
break up, sending Maria into a tailspin, and then onto a cross-country trek in the
car she steals from Steph. She ends up in the backwater town of Star City, Nevada,
where she meets James, who is probably but not certainly trans, and who reminds
Maria of her younger self. As Maria finds herself in the awkward position of trans
role model, she realizes that she could become James’s savior—or his downfall. One
of the most beloved cult novels of our time and a landmark of trans literature,
Imogen Binnie’s Nevada is a blistering, heartfelt, and evergreen coming-of-age
story, and a punk-smeared excavation of marginalized life under capitalism. Guided
by an instantly memorable, terminally self-aware protagonist—and back in print
featuring a new afterword by the author—Nevada is the great American road novel
flipped on its head for a new generation.
All Revved Up Sylvia Day 2011 On the eve of his thirtieth birthday, Miguel Santos
leaves his high-powered life behind for a visit to the small town he grew up in...
and the high school sweetheart whose wild passion he's never stopped craving.
Faith Bennett loved Miguel the moment she saw him. But she always knew his future
was in New York, while hers was tied to the auto shop that was her close-knit
family's livelihood. Pushing him away nearly broke her, but when he took her heart
with him, he left something precious behind. Now he's back, demanding her body,
her desire, her very soul as retribution for the pain he still carries. He won't
settle for anything less than everything she's got, but she still can't leave with
him and he still can't stay, and their past has secrets too explosive to share.
Down London Road Samantha Young 2013-05-07 A woman used to taking charge is about
to meet a man who'll make her lose control in this novel from the New York Times
bestselling author of On Dublin Street. It has always been up to Johanna to care
for her family, particularly her younger brother, Cole. With an absent father and
a useless mother, she’s been making decisions based on what’s best for Cole for as
long as she can remember. She even determines what men to date by how much they
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can provide for her brother and her, not on whatever sparks may—or may not—fly.
But with Cameron MacCabe, the attraction is undeniable. The sexy new bartender at
work gives her butterflies every time she looks at him. And for once, Jo is
tempted to put her needs first. Cam is just as obsessed with getting to know Jo,
but her walls are too solid to let him get close enough to even try. Then Cam
moves into the flat below Jo’s, and their blistering connection becomes impossible
to ignore. Especially since Cam is determined to uncover all of Jo’s
secrets...even if it means taking apart her defenses piece by piece.
Four Nights with the Duke Eloisa James 2015-03-31 Eloisa James returns with
another fabulous romance in her New York Times bestselling Desperate Duchesses
series! As a young girl, Emilia Gwendolyn Carrington told the annoying future Duke
of Pindar that she would marry any man in the world before him—so years later she
is horrified to realize that she has nowhere else to turn. Evander Septimus Brody
has his own reasons for agreeing to Mia's audacious proposal, but there's one
thing he won't give his inconvenient wife: himself. Instead, he offers Mia a
devil's bargain . . . he will spend four nights a year with her. Four nights, and
nothing more. And those only when she begs for them. Which Mia will never do. Now
Vander faces the most crucial challenge of his life: he must seduce his own wife
in order to win her heart—and no matter what it takes, this is the one battle he
can't afford to lose.
An Affair Before Christmas Eloisa James 2009-10-13 Magic under the mistletoe . . .
One spectacular Christmas, Lady Perdita Selby, known to her friends and family as
Poppy, met the man she thought she would love forever. The devilishly attractive
Duke of Fletcher was the perfect match for the innocent, breathtakingly beautiful
young Englishwoman, and theirs was the most romantic wedding she had ever seen.
Four years later, Poppy and the duke have become the toast of the ton . . . but
behind closed doors the spark of their love affair has burned out. Unwilling to
lose the woman he still lusts after, the duke is determined to win back his
beguiling bride's delectable affections . . . and surpass the heady days of first
love with a truly sinful seduction.
Devoured Emily Snow 2013-02-21 The USA TODAY bestseller that introduced Sienna
Jensen and Lucas Wolfe and launched new adult romance novelist Emily Snow.
Sienna’s dreams lie in California, but when she discovers her grandmother’s
Nashville home has been foreclosed, she has no other choice than to move back to
Music City, where she comes face-to-face with the flawed, gorgeous man she never
thought she’d see again—and who now holds the deed to her grandma’s estate.
Millionaire rock star Lucas Wolfe is just as surprised to find the outspoken
redhead glaring at him from across a courtroom. He still can’t get the night
Sienna spent with him out of his mind, and the chemistry between them is as
undeniable as ever. Now, Lucas is determined to do whatever it takes to lure
Sienna into his bed, so he makes a deal with her: if she spends ten days with him,
playing by his rules, he’ll hand over the deed to her grandmother’s home. Though
she agrees to the arrangement for her family’s sake, Sienna struggles with the
promises she’s made to herself and a past that still haunts her. As Lucas’s game
of seduction continues and Sienna is introduced to his dark, erotic world, she
realizes that at any moment, she could be devoured.
Luca Sarah Castille 2017-06-27 The mafia men of New York Times bestselling author
Sarah Castille’s Ruin & Revenge series are hard, hot, and ruthless. They show no
weakness and take no prisoners. But the right woman can soften their stone cold
hearts and make them come alive with dark desire. Luca Rizzoli was nearly
destroyed by a brutal betrayal that cost him his family. Now a ruthless crime boss
in Las Vegas, he lets nothing touch his frozen heart...until a smoldering
encounter with a beautiful stranger ignites his passion. One night isn’t enough
for a man who takes what he wants—and Luca will do whatever he can to possess his
mysterious temptress... Police detective Gabrielle Fawkes lives for revenge. She
lost everything at the hands of an unforgiving ruler of the Vegas underworld. Now
she wants to see him six feet under. But when a near-fatal attack leads her into
Luca’s arms, what was meant to be one night of unbridled passion becomes something
forbiddingly more. Luca has his own agenda, but when strong, determined, kick-ass
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detective Gaby sets her sights on her target, Luca feels compelled to stand by her
side and protect her at all costs. However, pursuing danger comes at a high
price—and both Gaby and Luca must work together in order to eliminate the dark
enterprise that threatens them, in Luca by Sarah Castille.
Three Weeks With Lady X Eloisa James 2014-03-25 The next fabulous romance by New
York Times bestselling author Eloisa James. Having made a fortune, Thorn Dautry,
the powerful bastard son of a duke, decides that he needs a wife. But to marry a
lady, Thorn must acquire a gleaming, civilized façade, the specialty of Lady
Xenobia India. Exquisite, headstrong, and independent, India vows to make Thorn
marriageable in just three weeks. But neither Thorn nor India anticipate the
forbidden passion that explodes between them. Thorn will stop at nothing to make
India his. Failure is not an option. But there is only one thing that will make
India his . . . the one thing Thorn can't afford to lose . . . his fierce and
lawless heart.
Barely Undercover Sarah Castille 2017-08-31
Dane's Storm Mia Sheridan 2018-09-17 A gripping, exquisitely romantic new
standalone by New York Times bestselling author Mia Sheridan. Dane was her first
kiss and the only man she ever loved . . . until their marriage crashed and
burned. Now Audra has built a quiet life for herself running a flower shop she's
put her whole heart into. But Audra is left reeling when an unexpected
circumstance brings Dane back into her world. He's still as breathtaking as he
ever was, and he still affects her more than any man she's ever known. Yet
learning to trust him again could be a matter of life and death . . . When Dane
offers to fly his ex-wife from California to Colorado to help correct a wrong, he
never imagined the harrowing twist of fate awaiting them. When their plane goes
down in the snowy mountain wilderness, Dane and Audra are stranded with no one to
turn to but each other. Will their second crash end their lives—or save their
souls? THIS IS A STAND-ALONE SIGN OF LOVE NOVEL, INSPIRED BY CANCER. New Adult
Contemporary Romance: Due to strong language and sexual content, this book is not
intended for readers under the age of 18.
Mine to Hold Shayla Black 2012-06-05 A friend’s duty. Tyler Murphy was an LAPD
detective, single and happy—until a near-fatal tragedy crippled his friend, fellow
detective Eric Catalano. While Tyler supported Eric, he also became a shoulder for
Eric’s wife, Delaney, to lean on. But with one naughty suggestion from Eric, a
drunken night with Delaney spilled into erotic abandon. Before it was over, Tyler
saw his best friend’s wife as a woman and yearned for more. When Eric struggled to
deal with the aftermath, Delaney begged Tyler to leave. Crushed, he fled to
Louisiana, hoping to escape his longing for the one woman he could never have
again…and unaware of what he’d left behind. A lover’s desire. After two years of
living with regret, Tyler finds Delaney on his doorstep, her husband having
abandoned her long ago. She’s protecting a shocking secret and desperately needs
refuge from a stalker determined to see her dead. As they fight to stay alive and
catch the killer, they struggle to resolve the guilt of their past pleasures. But
they can’t deny that what was once a spark is now a flame burning out of control.
To possess Delaney—body and soul—Tyler must heal her pain and thwart the evil
that’s a mere breath behind her… MATURE AUDIENCE
First Thing I See Vi Keeland 2013-01-10 Life changed for me in three days - the
day my mother died, the day my dad married Candice and the day I met Kennedy
Jenner. From the moment I saw him, I was drawn to him. Like a moth to a flame, I
couldn't keep away from the irresistible heat of the fire. That knowing, confident
smile...those beautiful pale blue eyes...and those dimples....simply delicious.
Who could resist such a beautiful strong man? Hope York transformed herself from
boring small town girl into a flawless beauty on the outside. But inside, she
never changed. Kennedy Jenner was a successful, wealthy and jaw dropping handsome
man that could have whatever he wanted, on his own terms. And he wanted Hope. But
would he still want her after he saw her for who she really was, instead of what
she carefully planned for everyone to see? And will his own secret past stand in
his way for getting what he really wants?
Rush Maya Banks 2013-02-05 In the first novel in the Breathless trilogy, a man is
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about to have his fantasies come true with a woman who was once forbidden fruit,
and is now ripe for the picking... When Gabe Hamilton saw Mia Crestwell walk into
the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was going to hell for what
he had planned. After all, Mia is his best friend’s little sister. Except she’s
not so little anymore. And Gabe has waited a long time to act on his desires. Gabe
has starred in Mia’s fantasies more than once. So what if he’s fourteen years
older? Mia knows he’s way out of her league, but her attraction has only grown
stronger with time. She’s an adult now, and there’s no reason not to act on her
most secret desires. As Gabe pulls her into his provocative world, she realizes
there’s a lot she doesn’t know about him or how exacting his demands can be. Their
relationship is intense and obsessive, but as they cross the line from secret
sexual odyssey to something deeper, their affair runs the risk of being
exposed—and vulnerable to a betrayal far more intimate than either expected.
Down to You M. Leighton 2013-02-12 One girl. Twin brothers. An uncommon triangle.
When college student Olivia Townsend returned home to help her father run his
business, she never imagined a complication like Cash and Nash Davenport—twin
brothers different in so many ways but with one thing in common: an uncontrollable
desire for Olivia. Cash is dangerous, sexy, and bad to the bone—a man whose kisses
make Olivia forget she is playing with fire. Nash is successful, reliable and
intensely passionate—and already taken. But all it takes is one soft stroke to
make Olivia forget he belongs to someone else. However, Olivia is in for a
surprise. These boys have a secret that should make her run away as far and as
fast as she can. If only it wasn’t too late. A sensual game between three players
has begun, and it’s about to spin deliriously out of control. Includes a teaser
for The Wild Ones
Slade Victoria Ashley 2014-06 Slade Merrick is a sex addict. Other people see that
as a problem, but he sees it as passion. When he meets Aspen he finds that he
wants more for the first time in his life.
Reflected in You Sylvia Day 2012-10-02 The sensual saga of Eva and Gideon
continues in the second novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling Crossfire
series. Gideon Cross. As beautiful and flawless on the outside as he was damaged
and tormented on the inside. He was a bright, scorching flame that singed me with
the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay away. I didn't want to. He was my
addiction...my every desire...mine. My past was as violent as his, and I was just
as broken. We’d never work. It was too hard, too painful...except when it was
perfect. Those moments when the driving hunger and desperate love were the most
exquisite insanity. We were bound by our need. And our passion would take us
beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge of obsession...
Crash Into You Roni Loren 2012 When Brynn LeBreck's younger sister goes into
hiding at a highly secretive sex retreat, she goes undercover to retrieve her, but
comes across Reid Jameson, an old flame who had once crushed her heart.
Dustborn Erin Bowman 2021-04-20 Delta of Dead River sets out to rescue her family
from a ruthless dictator rising to power in the Wastes and discovers a secret that
will reshape her world in this postapocalyptic Western mashup for fans of Mad Max
and Gunslinger Girl. Delta of Dead River has always been told to hide her back,
where a map is branded on her skin to a rumored paradise called the Verdant. In a
wasteland plagued by dust squalls, geomagnetic storms, and solar flares, many
would kill for it--even if no one can read it. So when raiders sent by a man known
as the General attack her village, Delta suspects he is searching for her. Delta
sets out to rescue her family but quickly learns that in the Wastes no one can be
trusted--perhaps not even her childhood friend, Asher, who has been missing for
nearly a decade. If Delta can trust Asher, she just might decode the map and trade
evidence of the Verdant to the General for her family. What Delta doesn't count on
is what waits at the Verdant: a long-forgotten secret that will shake the
foundation of her entire world.
Dark Lover (Wal-Mart Edition) J. R. Ward 2007-10-01
Florida Lauren Groff 2018-06-05 FINALIST FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER OF THE
STORY PRIZE ONE OF NPR'S BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR From the universally acclaimed,
New York Times bestselling author of Fates and Furies and Matrix Florida is a
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"superlative" book (Boston Globe), "frequently funny" (San Francisco Chronicle),
"brooding, inventive and often moving" (NPR Fresh Air) --as Groff is recognized as
"Florida's unofficial poet laureate, as Joan Didion was for California."
(Washington Post) In her thrilling new book, Lauren Groff brings the reader into a
physical world that is at once domestic and wild—a place where the hazards of the
natural world lie waiting to pounce, yet the greatest threats and mysteries are
still of an emotional, psychological nature. A family retreat can be derailed by a
prowling panther, or by a sexual secret. Among those navigating this place are a
resourceful pair of abandoned sisters; a lonely boy, grown up; a restless,
childless couple, a searching, homeless woman; and an unforgettable, recurring
character—a steely and conflicted wife and mother. The stories in this collection
span characters, towns, decades, even centuries, but Florida—its landscape,
climate, history, and state of mind—becomes its gravitational center: an energy, a
mood, as much as a place of residence. Groff transports the reader, then jolts us
alert with a crackle of wit, a wave of sadness, a flash of cruelty, as she writes
about loneliness, rage, family, and the passage of time. With shocking accuracy
and effect, she pinpoints the moments and decisions and connections behind human
pleasure and pain, hope and despair, love and fury—the moments that make us alive.
Startling, precise, and affecting, Florida is a magnificent achievement.
Duchess By Night Eloisa James 2009-10-13 A Mischievous Charade . . . Harriet,
Duchess of Berrow, is tired of her title and the responsibilities that come along
with it. Enough with proper tea parties and elegant balls; what Harriet really
wants is to attend an outrageous soiree where she can unleash her wildest whims
and desires. But to attend such an event—especially if the event in question is
Lord Justinian Strange's rollicking fete, filled with noble rogues and rotters,
risqué ladies and illicit lovers—would be certain scandal. That's why she must
disguise herself . . . Looking forward to a night of uninhibited pleasure, Lord
Strange is shocked to discover that beneath the clothes of a no-good rake is the
most beautiful woman in the room. Why is a woman like her risking her reputation
at his notorious affair? And can he possibly entice her to stay . . . forever?
The Closer You Come Gena Showalter 2015-03-31 After being released from prison,
and determined to stay out of trouble, Jase Hollister returns home to Strawberry
Valley, Oklahoma where his plans to live a nice, simple life are thwarted by the
arrival of hot-blooded Southern beauty and down-on-her-luck waitress Brook Lynn
Dillon. Original.
Carnal Thirst Sylvia Day 2006-11-01 MISLED Special Task Force agent Derek Atkinson
has a craving for luscious vampire Sable Taylor. But Sable's a bounty hunter,
which makes him direct competition in the capture of wanted criminals. Despite the
obvious attraction between them, she won't give him a chance and after two years,
he's tired of waiting for her to come around. So he's got a plan to give them both
what they want... each other. Sable's on a dangerous mission. She's not who Derek
thinks she is, so anything personal just isn't possible. But like most master
vampires, Derek's wily and used to having his way. When he traps her on his ship,
she decides to indulge. Two straight days of mind-blowing sex should be enough,
but it isn't, not for either of them. Her heart is involved now, but Sable can't
let Derek get too close. If he finds out what she's doing, he'll never forgive
her. Derek, however, refuses to let go. Now he's getting shot at and asking
questions she shouldn't answer. Sable has to reveal the truth... Derek's love has
been misled... KISS OF THE NIGHT Special Task Force agent Alexei Night has had a
crush on Interstellar Council Representative Briana Michaels ever since the first
time he saw her on the vid comm. But their lives are worlds apart. He's a vampire.
She's not. There's no possibility of a relationship between them. Yet he still
dreams of her... When Briana's unpopular position supporting vampiric rights
threatens her family, Alex leaps at the chance to protect her and be with her.
It's a two-week journey to her homeworld, and he'll spend it making love with the
woman he can't keep, trying to get enough of her to last an eternity. Their erotic
connection is easily established but their bond doesn't overshadow the danger
surrounding Briana. A hopeless romance with a woman whose mortal life is
threatened... Things can't get any worse for Alex. And then somehow...they do.
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A Duke of Her Own Eloisa James 2009-08-04 A duke must choose wisely . . . Leopold
Dautry, the notorious Duke of Villiers, must wed quickly and nobly—and his
choices, alas, are few. The Duke of Montague's daughter, Eleanor, is exquisitely
beautiful and fiercely intelligent. Villiers betroths himself to her without
further ado. After all, no other woman really qualifies. Lisette, the outspoken
daughter of the Duke of Gilner, cares nothing for clothing or decorum. She's
engaged to another man, and doesn't give a fig for status or title. Half the ton
believes Lisette mad—and Villiers is inclined to agree. Torn between logic and
passion, between intelligence and imagination, Villiers finds himself drawn to the
very edge of impropriety. But it is not until he's in a duel to the death,
fighting for the reputation of the woman he loves, that Villiers finally realizes
that the greatest risk may not be in the dueling field . . . But in the bedroom.
And the heart.
The Crossfire Series Books 1-3 by Sylvia Day Sylvia Day 2013-06-04 Experience the
passion of Eva and Gideon—in the first three intensely sensual Crossfire novels by
#1 New York Times bestselling author Sylvia Day—Bared to You, Reflected in You,
and Entwined with You. Praise for the Crossfire Series “A steamy read that will
have you furiously flipping pages.”—Glamour “A highly charged story that flows and
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hits the mark.”—Kirkus Reviews “Erotic romance that should not be missed.”—Romance
Novel News “The steamy sex scenes and intriguing plot twists will have readers
clamoring for more.”—Library Journal
Claim Me J. Kenner 2013-04-23 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From J. Kenner comes the
second novel in the fast-paced trilogy that started with Release Me. This sexy,
emotionally charged romance continues the story of Damien Stark, the powerful
multimillionaire who’s never had to take “no” for an answer, and Nikki Fairchild,
the Southern belle who only says “yes” on her own terms. For Damien, our obsession
is a game. For me, it is fiercely, blindingly, real. Damien Stark’s need is
palpable—his need for pleasure, his need for control, his need for me. Beautiful
and brilliant yet tortured at his core, he is in every way my match. I have agreed
to be his alone, and now I want him to be fully mine. I want us to possess each
other beyond the sweetest edge of our ecstasy, into the deepest desires of our
souls. To let the fire that burns between us consume us both. But there are dark
places within Damien that not even our wildest passion can touch. I yearn to know
his secrets, yearn for him to surrender to me as I have surrendered to him. But
our troubled pasts will either bind us close . . . or shatter us completely. NOTE:
This edition includes an excerpt from J. Kenner's Say My Name. Claim Me is
intended for mature audiences.
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